
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:    Members of the Planning Board 

FROM: Kara McKnight, IDA Planner 

DATE:   August 28, 2017 

RE:    September 11th, 2017 Meeting of the Planning Board  

 

 

Please be advised that the Planning Board will meet on Monday, September 11th at 6:30 p.m. in 

the Common Council Chambers of City Hall. 

 

The meeting will include consideration of the following: 

 

1. Consideration of the August 14th, 2017 meeting minutes. 

2. Site Plan review of Cohoes Southside Neighborhood Revitalization Project 

3. Site Plan review for 2 Mohawk Street.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions or can not attend this meeting please contact me at 233-2148 or 

kmcknight@ci.cohoes.ny.us.  
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